
 

 

31st January, 2023 

 

To, 

BSE Ltd. 

Surveillance Department  

PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001 

 

(BSE Scrip Code: 500402) 

 

  

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

 

Ref: Your e-mail ref no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/2022-23/3000 dated January 27, 2023 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

This is with reference to your e-mail Ref No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/2022-23/3000 dated January 27, 2023 on 
the captioned subject. 
  
In this regard, we would like to inform that Company is making continuous disclosure (as and when 
applicable under law) under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, we are not aware of any 
information/announcement (including impending announcement) which may have bearing on the 
price/volume behavior in the scrip. The movement in the price of our scrip may be due to market force and 
sectoral outlook water EPC industry, in which the Company operates. 

  
The above is for your information and record.  
 

Thanking you, 

 

For SPML Infra Limited 

 

 

Swati Agarwal 

Company Secretary 
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